
MEDIA MENTIONS

Business Insurance - “Restoring Previous Joint
Employer Standard Could Bring Clarity"
September 25, 2018 Indianapolis

On Sept. 25, David Pryzbylski of the Indianapolis office was quoted in
Business Insurance article, “Restoring previous joint employer standard
could bring clarity,” about what a proposed National Labor Relations
Board rule could mean for employers.
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